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Take Our Daughters & Sons to Work Day 
UNLV Guidelines
The national date for Take Our Daughters And Sons To Work is always on the fourth Thursday in April.
· Generally supported by the University, this day exposes girls and boys to what a parent or mentor does during a typical day, an ancillary benefit is that it also will help them to discover the possibilities of the many careers at the University of Nevada, Las Vegas.  As an institution, this is a day that additionally allows us to reach out to future students and employees by demonstrating why the University of Nevada, Las Vegas is such a great place to work!
· Typically for children between the ages of 8 and 18.

· Employees need to obtain advanced supervisory approval to bring their daughter or son so as to ensure the activity will not unduly infringe upon the performance of required job duties.

· Please remember that children are not allowed to ride in carts or state vehicles.

· The period of the visit should be gauged by the age/attention span of the visiting child and work performed by the parent.

· No waiver forms are required to be signed by the parent; however, the parent is responsible for the safety of the child while visiting.
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